Dear Parent/Carer,

## RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO HAWKHIRST SCOUT ACTIVITY CENTRE – CLASS 9 TUESDAY 27<sup>TH</sup> MARCH TO THURSDAY 29<sup>TH</sup> MARCH 2018

With regard to the above residential visit, the final instalment of £50 is due **to be settled through ParentPay** by Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> February 2018.

If you have any problems regarding payments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

There will be a meeting for **Parents/Carers only** on Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> January at 6.00 p.m. as per the letter enclosed, then one for you and your child on Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> February at 5.30 p.m. to discuss the trip. A further reminder letter will follow regarding the children's meeting.

Yours sincerely

MRS. V. WATSON

Date .....

For the attention of Mrs V Watson	
Hawkhirst Scout Activity Centre on Tuesday 27 <sup>th</sup> March to Thursday 29 <sup>th</sup> March 2018	
Name of Child	Class - 9
I confirm that I have made a payment on ParentPay for the final payment of £50.00.  Please tick box:	
Parent/Carer	